
 

 

 

 

8 May 2015 

 

 

 

Samantha Papp 

fyi-request-2702-50db012f@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Ref: OIA 1342 

 

Dear Ms Papp 

 

Thank you for your email of 8 May 2015 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

 

“Requesting information on how overseas jurisdictions have influenced the changes to the 

Credit Contracts and Consumer Finance Amendment Act 2014 

 

In particular, discussions with overseas authorities. “ 

 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

Your email was received on 8 May 2015 and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 


